
 

CITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
REPORT 

 

TO: Kate Thunstrom, City Administrator 

FROM: Craig Jochum, City Engineer 

SUBJECT: Restricting Parking on Woodbine Street and 229th Lane 

DATE: March 17, 2025 
  

OVERVIEW: 

The 2025 Street Reconstruction Project is proposing to have no parking on Woodbine Street 
and 229th Lane. This item was previously discussed at the February 18th meeting. It was 
decided that no parking would be allowed on Woodbine Street and 229th Lane. This resolution 
is required as part of the final approval from MnDOT such that state aid funds can be used on 
these two street segments. 

 

ACTION TO BE CONSIDERED: 

Adopt Resolution 2025-15 Restricting Parking on Woodbine Street and 229th Lane 

 

BUDGET IMPLICATION: 

None at this time. 

 

 

Attachments: 

 Resolution 2025-15 Restricting Parking on Woodbine Street and 229th Lane. 


